Bonnie Frost & Dorothy Kenney To Present At Hot Tips in
Family Law Seminar

On November 11, 2019, Einhorn Barbarito Partner Bonnie Frost & Associate Dorothy Kenney will

present at the Hot Tips in Family Law Seminar at the New Jersey Law Center.

Ms. Frost's topic is "Lessons Learned Serving on the Disciplinary Review Board and Other Words of

Ethics."

Ms. Kenney will be discussing Risk Management Steps for Paralegals and Non-Attorney Employees.

The event features 45 highly-respected matrimonial experts. This year’'s program will explore complex
ethical issues that are seemingly ever-present in a family law practice, including conflicts and referrals,
confidentiality and privilege, candor towards the tribunal, and zealous advocacy in the matrimonial law

setting.

Click here for more information on this event.
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